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Hampshire Road Closure Update

 
For Immediate Release

 
Chatham County, GA (December 15, 2023) - The stormwater
drainpipe replacement along Hampshire Road on Wilmington Island,
remains ongoing. The area of Hampshire Road between Lancaster
Road and Talbot Road will stay closed until Wednesday, January 31,
2024.

The stormwater drainpipe and structure changes are part of the
Hampshire Road Pipe Replacement project.
 

​###

Contact:
Catherine Glasby, CPC
Chatham County Public Information Office
Office: 912-652-7968
Email: CNGlasby@chathamcounty.org
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